
February 26, 1995

Robert D. Youngs Contractor
Santa Rosa, CA

Dear Bob:

We are writing to tell you how pleased we have been with the remodeling work that you did for
us.

We are enjoying the use of the master bath that we gave up on - until you did some planning for
us and made the shower area of use to us again.  We are very happy with the outcome.  The
installation of the skylight created an openness that was beyond expectation.

We appreciate all the work that you have done and having such patience in the execution of the
improvements to our home and we would not hesitate to call upon you again to perform any
further rehabilitation work on our home in the future.

We thank you for all your professional services to us, and are so glad that Santa Rosa Hardware
referred you when we had all the interior doors in our home replaced.

Our best regard to you and your family - 

Sincerely,

D. & E. R.
Retired - Postal Executive / Union Administrative Assistant
Homeowners
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